
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {       }                       ACTION  {   X   }                       CLOSED MEETING  {       } 
 
 
SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 
 Consider Request for Appropriation 
 
 
BACKGROUND: Bath County Public Schools has received notification of the distribution 
 of National Forest Receipts pursuant to the Federal Power Act (FERC) 
 for Federal FY2017.  The division has received $47,894.43 as reflected 
 in the reconciled revenue summary for February, 2018 presented at 
 the March 6, 2018 school board meeting. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approval to request an additional appropriation of $47,894.43  
 (Maintenance Category). 
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